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I would like to welcome all the children back after the Christmas break and wish you all a Happy 

New Year!  I hope that you and your family had a wonderful Christmas and enjoyed some 

quality time together. It was lovely to see so many of you come along to our Christmas 

performance of ‘The Midwife Crisis’ and our Easterside Christmas market; both were great 

successes! 

 
The beginning of the spring term has seen the children settle back into their learning.  This term 

will be a busy one with Y2 children working hard towards the end of Key Stage 1 SATs. I am 

pleased with their excellent attitudes to learning and will be sending out information regarding 

parent consultation time which will take place after February half term. 

 

Our enquiry question for this half term is ‘What’s in Space?’ and the children have already been 

working hard learning all about The Solar System. We have sent out the project homework 

overview and are looking forward to seeing the children’s work coming in each week.   

 

Mystery Reader 

 

Would you like to be a Mystery Reader? We are looking for parents to volunteer to come into 

school and read a storybook to your child’s class on a Friday afternoon just before home time. 

Your child wouldn’t know you were the mystery reader that day and it would be such a lovely 

surprise for them if it was you! If you are interested, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Seymour  

The  Key Stage 1 leader says: 

If you have any problems or queries, please 

come and see any one of us and we will 

happily help. We look forward to working 

with you! 
We have changed our focus of flexi starts and are now 

spending quality time ‘checking in’ with the children 

each morning so please encourage your child to come in 

to school at 8.45am.  


